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On October 29th at the Taylor Mill Park Place, the Class of 1981  gathered for beverages, 

pizza, great conversation, and fun.  Lots of smiles, catching up, and stories of  “once upon a 

time” at Scott High School. 



 

At the Fort Wright Civic Center on Nov 5,  Gabe Perry and his committed crew not only organized the reun-

ion, they have been meeting both before and after to renew friendships and have a few laughs ever since. The 

reunion was fun for all those who attended. 



 

On September 23rd, members of the  Class of ‘91 who were football alumni were recognized at Scott.  

Then on September 24th, the reunion was held at Dickmann’s in the front area.  A special thanks to the  

Members of the planning committee and to Scott Football for the invitation. 



On August 13th at the Covington Firehouse the Class of 1996 gathered and shared their lives and enjoyed 

good times with former classmates.  

 



 

The Class of 20001 fully enjoyed their reunion at the Leaping Lizard in Covington on September 16th.  

Clearly there are smiles all around in a truly unique atmosphere. 



The Class of 2006 reveled in their 10 year reunion at Molly Malone’s Sept 17.  It was a light, fun eve-

ning filled with laughs and good conversation. 



Mark Tobler, a Social Studies teacher, department Chair, and former football coach, retired from 

Scott at the end of December 2016. 

  

Jeff Trame, (Social Studies teacher, basketball, baseball, and volleyball coach ) retired from Scott in 

June of  2017.   

 

Anita Smith, retired Home Economics teacher passed away on June 21, 2017. 

  

 

 

 

Scottfest is August 19th  from 11 am until 3 p.m. and it supports the opening of school. 

Homecoming Week is Monday, September 25th through Saturday, September 30th. 

1982 Reunion November 4, 2017 at the Pride Park House in Taylor Mill. 

 

 

Scott has been rated academically proficient for three years in a row. 

Volleyball Team won the 10th Region Championship  for the third year a row. 

Baseball Team won the 10th Region last Spring.  

Boys Basketball Team won the 10th Region in 2017. 

Caroline Meister ‘20 was chosen as Miss Teen Kenton County. 

Lindsey Fox ‘18 won the KHSAA Diving meet for the second time in a row. 

Jake Ohlmer ‘17 was chosen as the 10th Region Basketball Player of the Year and 

The sad passings of our graduates : 

Jason Daviaux ’01                    Dudley Martin ‘87        

                Lisa Goins ’83                                   



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
John Vince ’87 has opened his own real estate company, Hand Realty. 
Becky Smith Egan ‘90 has been promoted to Assistant to the Superintendent of Covington Schools 

Kelly Sinclair Bass ‘93 has accepted a new position as Technical Recruiter at Designeers Midwest. 
Dr. Alex Coon ‘94 of John Hopkins Hospital has invented a new surgical procedure for teenage aneurysm patients. 

Doug Ryan ‘97 has accepted a position as Operations manager at Amazon. 
Abbey Reynolds Dryden ‘98 has been promoted to Vice President of Marketing and Talent for Tire Discounters. 

Michael Monks ‘98 achieved the Next Generation Leader Award in Communication and Marketing from Legacy. 

Jason Repogle ‘00 has become a Territory Sales Manager at QuintilesIMS. 
Dr. Erin Cooper Carter ‘00 has opened her own practice, Westside Behavioral Health. 
TJ Phillips ‘00 has been promoted to Assistant Operations Controller at Kroger. 

Colin Reusch ‘02 was chosen one of “The Best of Eastern” Alumni Award Winners. Colin is a Senior Policy Analyst for Children’s Dental Health Project and is widely 
recognized in D.C. as an expert on the Affordable Care Act as it relates to children’s dental health. 

Will Birmingham ‘04 graduated from Wake Forest in ‘09, received a Ph.D. in BioChemistry from Vanderbilt, and  is currently pursuing research in Manchester, Eng-
land. 
Dr. Alex Abney ‘07 has accepted a teaching position at University of Alabama in Birmingham (UAB). 

Katlin Rust  ‘07 has accepted a position as Business group Associate at BakerHostetler 
Lydia Wright ‘09 has accepted a position as Events and Communications Specialist for AVCA. 
Lauren O’Connor ‘11 has accepted a position with the American Volleyball Coaches Association as Events and Communication  Specialist 

Mackenzie Kinman ‘11 graduated from NKU  in Communication/Organizational Leadership.  
Evan Birmingham ‘13 graduated Magna Cum Laude from the University of Dayton in ‘17. 

Cardell Bonslater ’13 became  an M.P. in the US Army, was disabled, and now is a freeelance photographer/videographer 
Rachael Marie Hill ’13  graduated from with an Associate’s degree in Veterinary Medicine . 
Rachel Huesman ‘13 graduated from Morehead and has begun teaching at Goodridge Elementary. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

                                 

 
 

 

 

Todd Wilson ‘84 wed Amy Dornacher ‘84 on May 27th, 2017. 

Jenna Heimbock ‘03 married Adam Siddiqi on May 28, 2017. 

Ashley Wolfe ‘07 wed Brian Doolin on April 23, 2017 

Alex Krallman ‘07 married Matt Abney on March 4, 2017. 

Christie Remley ‘15 married Sean Foster on April 29, 2017.  

 



Alumni Information and Services 

The alumni association provides a locator service, reunion help, special events and  class news 

through scotthighschoolalumni.org, the “Scott High School Eagles Alumni” page on Facebook 

and the newsletter.   Members are asked to send news as it’s available.  We would like to keep 

up with your changes, jobs, graduations, births, weddings, etc. Please encourage others to join; 

the larger the membership, the more we can do! 

Membership Form (or for change of Address) 
_______________           ___________                          _________________ 

First Name                Maiden Name                 Last Name 

 

______________________________________________________________ 

                                         Street Address 

______________________________     ______________    ___________ 

City                                                    State                     zip 

______________________________       ___________________________ 

E-mail address                                   Graduation year  

Write your news on the bottom of this form.  Send $15 First time Dues  or $10 renewal dues to 

Scott Alumni Association.  

 

Are you engaged? 

If so to whom? 

Did you go on to school or additional training? 

Where? 

Are you married? 

Spouse’s name______________________________ 

How many kids? 

Names of kids? 

Where do you work? 

Note to Members: 

 

The athletic department has approved alumni association members attending all Scott regular 

season athletic events at no charge.  You must present your membership card which proves 

you have paid your dues  for this  year.   

 

 

 

 

The Association provides a website (www.scotthighschoolalumni.org), plus a strong pres-

ence on Facebook and Twitter.  The Board assists with class reunions, social events, and 

improvements.  Support is given for charitable causes and alumni games, activities, infor-

mal social gatherings  and fundraisers of all sorts. 

See www.scotthighschoolalumni.org for more information.   
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